
 

 

  Pizza Friday tomor-

row 

 Student uniform     

ties   for sale in the   

office 

 May 13th, 1/2 Day 

Noon Dismissal 

 May 13th Middle 

School Play 

 Charlie Brown tick-

ets on sale in the 

school  Office 

 Please return you 

Intent to return 

form if you have not 

already done so 

 

Coming Events St Michael’s  

Thursday Newsletter 

May 5, 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

The parish community at St. Michael Church places significant value on a Catho-

lic Education. It is our intent that every family who wants to be a part of our 

Catholic School has the opportunity.  In order to accomplish that goal school tui-

tion is based on a family sliding scale according to family income. The average 

tuition rate for one child for the 2016-2017   school year will be $5,423, a 3% in-

crease to cover benefit and salary increases for the staff. For example, for one 

child the increase would be $158 or $15.80 a month for 10 months.  Meetings will 

be scheduled with all of you during the month of May to discuss and finalize your 

tuition contract for the coming year.  Suzi Dutro will be contacting you regarding 

a time.  

Family Life Program 

All the Catholic Schools in Seattle Archdiocese offer a Family program for grades 

3-7 which is taught during our religion classes. Grades 3-5 parents are receiving 

a letter today, explaining the program. Grades 6 and 7 should have received their 

letter on Monday.  The student and parent materials are available at the school 

office to review.  The program will begin during May and last about 10 sessions. 

Gentle Reminder--Volunteers needed! 

Since there are many activities during the last few weeks there is a variety of 

opportunities to complete your volunteer hours for the 2015-2016 School Year.  

Still need parents for the following: 

Kindergarten Track Meet  May 20th, Hill Park 

Chaperone for event 

Grade 1-3rd- Track meet—May 20th , St. Mary Magdalene 

Car pool 

Chaperone for events 

Grade 2-4—Track Meet-May 24th—Everett Stadium 

Car pool 

Chaperone for events 

All School Field Day- June 9th—St. Michael School 

Coordinate Events 

Coordinate Lunch 

Talent Show— June 3rd--Parish Hall—St. Michael School 

Decorations 

 

Peace, 

 

Karen Matthews, 

 Principal 



 
Parents Club  

 
We Want YOU! 
 
The Parents Club has several open seats for next year's executive board, 
as well as many openings for chairs of various events. Please consider 
joining us in creating another wonderful year for our students! Remember, 
all positions can be co-chaired. Contact parentsclub@smpschool.org with 
questions. 
 
Garage Sale and Textile Drive are Back! 
 
Our annual garage sale and textile drive are once more on the horizon. 
Look for a flyer coming home soon regarding donations. We will begin col-
lections in mid-May. This is a huge fundraising event for our school, and 
truly requires all hands on deck! Details coming soon!! 

Attendance Procedure  
If your student is going to be 
late/absent or leaving early, 
please call the school office at  
360-568-0821 ext:102 or  e-mail:   
schooladmin@smpschool.org 

For the safety of  our 
children, all parents and 
visitors need to sign in at 
the  office. 
This would include: 
dropping off lunches, 
early pick up  and doc-
tors appointments 

 

A friendly Reminder 
 
Please make sure when 
sending forms and pay-
ments into school to place 
them in a sealed envelope, 
with your child's name and  
the event on the front of the 
envelope. 
Thank you, 

mailto:parentsclub@smpschool.org

